
Jean Ryan  046/9481654 - Fax - 0469481660 Donncha O Siadhail 
PRINCIPAL email address:  info@boynecs.ie  Feargal Flanagan 
                                                                                                                                                                                   Fergal O Callaghan  
                                                                                                                                                                                   DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 
 www.boynecs.com  

   

 

 

POBALSCOIL NA BÓINNE 
BOYNE COMMUNITY 

SCHOOL 

 Trim, 

Co. Meath. 

C15RK79 

                                                                                                                 27th of September 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

 

Over the past few weeks we have held the following successful Parent/Guardian events in school; 

11th of September – 7-8pm – Parents Role in school development- a talk with Rene O’Malley 

from the National Parents Council in the school library. 

17th of September- 7-8pm- Can an Adult Brain talk to a Teen Brain? - Talk by Alan Shortt in 

the school library 

25th of September- Online session for First Yr. Parents- Based on Motus workshops completed 

by students. 

26th of September- 10am -Coffee Morning in school – Susan Mc Namara (HSCL) 

 

We were delighted that so many of you could join us for the above occasions and we would hope 

that your engagement will continue as we go about forming our new Parents Association.  

 

We will hold an AGM for the Parents Association on Tuesday October 1st at 7pm in the 

Library. 

 

All parents/ guardians are welcome to attend. 

 

We hope that we can build on the great work of our Parent Partnership group last year. One of the 

key recommendation from our recent Whole School Evaluation was the formation of a formal 

Parents Association. The Parents Association will be the voice of parents in decision making in 

the school, so joining the Parents Association gives you an opportunity to have your voice heard.   

  

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday October 1st and working together to support the 

development of the school in the best interests of your sons & daughters.  

 

Kind regards,  

 
Jean Ryan 

Principal 


